
This double issue of the Harvard Theological Review is dedi-
cated to the Society of Biblical Literature, which celebrates its
centennial this year. All essays in this volume have been contrib-
uted by faculty members and alumni of Harvard University. Mem-
bers of this university and their students have been active in the
Society of Biblical Literature from its beginning in the year 1880,
have contributed to biblical scholarship through their publications
and served in various functions in the Society. The contributions
in this volume also express our gratitude to the Society of Biblical
Literature, since it has provided opportunities for exchange and
critical discourse in the community of scholars nationwide and with
scholars from other countries. The essays of this volume seek to
be a symbol of Harvard's continuing commitment to the field of
biblical studies multos in annos.

Helmut Koester, Editor
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